
 

 

7th January 2019 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

CUTS TO FUNDING 
 

You will be aware from the news that schools have been facing real cuts in terms of their funding.  We are trying 
to do more with less money, whilst still maintaining and improving our already very high standards. 

 

We are committed to providing the best possible education for your children and we ask if you could help us in 
these difficult times. 

 
If the school were to receive £30 per family, an amount previously agreed with Governors but which we have 

only ever asked for at the start of Year 7, this would make an enormous impact on the opportunities we can offer 
and would improve educational outcomes. 

 

I ask you to reflect on all the additional benefits that this school provides for your child, from smaller classes, a 
broad curriculum offer throughout the school including post 16, additional support for learning and well-being, 

trip and visits, free and subsidised music tuition, a new library and our spoken word poet. 
 

Please do give this some serious consideration as it would make such a positive contribution to our community. 

 
If you feel that this is something you could contribute to, please make this “School Fund” payment via your 

child’s account on www.parentpay.com  
 

I thank you for your continued and valued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms J Heffernan 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

